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Theodore Judah Elementary Newsletter 
                                                                          January, 2022
                    A MESSAGE FROM

Mr. Holding
Dear Theodore Judah Families,
I would like to extend a warm welcome back and Happy New Year to all families.  May this year bring you, and your family, great joy, peace and harmony, good health, and prosperity.  We thank you for your caring support and partnership in working together with your children.

Wow the last few weeks have certainly turned into something unexpected. Thank you for taking the wild with us.   Although the schedule is very disruptive to all our lives and new protocols have been a lot to digest, I do think it provided the opportunity for us to think about the next phase of this never-ending pandemic. Your cooperation and kind words helped all of us at Judah. Thank you to those who provided kind words to our teachers and staff that are working tirelessly to keep things as consistent and “normal” as possible. 
We continue to enjoy working with you, and your children.  Let’s keep doing the great work together; may our differences make us stronger.

“We may have all come on different ships, but we’re in the same boat now.” …MLK
Sincerest Regards,

Mr. Holding

Proud Principal
MARK YOUR CALENDARS:
· School visitations/tours- individually scheduled by request only.
· MLK Day/January 17th/No School

· Kinder Registration 1/11-1/25th at Judah or online at scusd.edu

Theodore Judah Spirit Days
Show your school spirit every Friday by wearing the following:

· Your favorite TJ shirt (“Bear Wear”)

· Blue or Gold (our school colors)

· Bear Wear order forms will be coming out soon!

School Safety: Arrival and Dismissal
There have been several concerns raised regarding the consistency and cooperation during our drop-off/pick-up times in the morning and afternoons. 

· First and foremost, we must respect our neighbors and not block or park in any of their driveways. 

· Please adhere to the signage and not park your cars in undesignated areas. There is a possibility that you will be ticketed from the traffic department. It also slows the process down in the morning and creates unwarranted chaos.
· Please move your car all the way forward in the drop-off area as to leave room for others. We are trying to make this a seamless process. 

· Have your child ready to depart from vehicle when you arrive. 

· The red zones are not a parking spots.
· Refrain from doing U-turns in front of the school during this time. It creates an unsafe environment. 

· Be sure to cross at the cross-walk as this would be the safest route to get from one side of street to the other.

· Children are not allowed to play with balls, Frisbees, etc. in front of the school. Too many times they have ended up on the street. This is not safe. Please talk with your children.

· Any child that is not participating in our afterschool programs, clubs, or enrichment activities should not be on campus after dismissal. They are not being supervised and this becomes a safety concern.
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated as we want to maintain a safe school environment.
PTA Funded Enrichment Programs
Students are attending Science Alive, Garden, Music and Art classes as part of the many enrichments that Judah offers at your neighborhood school. Check out all the great artwork on our hallway bulletin boards throughout our campus. These programs are fully sponsored by all the hard work and efforts of our school PTA. We appreciate all that you do!
I am also excited to share that we will be starting up our Music Alive Program in February. We would like to welcome Sara Karliner as our new Music Coordinator. 
MORE ON SELF-CARE
Don’t forget to take care of YOU!
You can’t support others if you are dysregulated. Make time for self-care.
Here are some ways to calm your amygdala:
· Listen to Music: Play “I am Light” by Indie Arie before you start your day

· Daily Affirmations: Learn from This Toddler
Remember to Mindfully Breathe. Move.Rest. 
January’s Citizenship Theme:
Perspective
Our scholars have been learning about perspective this month. Perspective is defined as an attitude or feeling about something, or as point of view. We all have different perspectives, or different ways that we view things and events. Two different people who see or experience the same thing will describe it differently depending on their perspective. This could be a physical perspective-where they were when they saw the event and how that affected what they saw. It can also be an emotional more mental perspective-how their attitudes and feelings affected what they remember about the event.[image: image2.jpg]



Lost and Found





Please remind your children to take home their belongings at the end of each day. The Judah lost and found is growing to capacity again. 
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